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We need to encourage development of all types of housing and current CDL 

legislation is preventing the development of ownership apartments.  This is an 

important part of the housing spectrum and a middle step for wealth creation as well 

as a way to unlock existing housing supply from empty nesters. Developers must be 

held accountable, but 10-year CDL is too long as building failures after 6 or more 

years often due to poor management and not original construction. Let’s find a 

solution! 


